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Notice of Temporary Office Closure extended through the End of April, 2020 

 

Dear Valued Patients: 

We are reaching out to you with another update. Per recent data and recommendations from this week 

at both state and federal levels it became apparent the need to extend the “social distancing” period so 

we can all significantly contribute to "flattening the curve" in order to minimize the extent and 

worsening of Coronavirus infection. To that end, our office will be closed through the end of April, 

2020, except any emergency appointments (for the relief of pain and infection management).  Our office 

will be closely reviewing our appointment schedule and will be in touch to postpone your appointments 

for the time being.  We may need to modify this period, per our close monitoring of the newly 

available data with guidelines and recommendations. Please continue to check our social media 

outlets: Andover Periodontics Facebook and Instagram pages. Please check for updates in case you do 

not get our emails routinely. 

Our phone line will remain open for your questions and concerns. If you are and existing patient and 

are experiencing a dental emergency, please call 978-475-0567. 

At Andover Periodontics, we are committed to improving the periodontal and oral health of each of our 

patients and due to these unfortunate circumstances, out of everyone’s hands, we are unable to see you 

for the treatment scheduled or regular periodontal maintenance appointments.  Therefore, we would 

like to emphasize the importance of thorough oral home care routine and adherence to healthy habits, 

now more than ever. We promise to get you back on schedule as soon as we are safely allowed to, as we 

continue with our highest standard of infection control protocols per CDC guidelines and updates. 

Again, please understand that we are making this decision with the health and well-being of our 

patients, our families, our dental team, and the community in mind. Please stay safe and healthy and 

keep up the good spirit. Blessings to everyone. 

Truly Yours, 

Dr. Maria Dona 

 


